Glendale & Big Sky Colony Schools

January Board Report

Submitted by: Rebecca Rappold, Principal

Big Sky & Glendale Schools

JANUARY 2025

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
1 2 3 4
New Year's Day
5 6 7 8 9 10 11
GNP Visit #4
Big Sky 10:00-11:30
Glendale 1:00-2:30
Fire Drill at 11:30 a.m.
12 13 14 15 16 17 18
Aimsweb Winter Benchmark Assessments (1-8)
QTR 2 Ends
19 20 21 22 23 24 25
[ MLK Day-No School |
Report Cards Sent Home
Report Cards @ Ext. Day Board Report Due
26 27 28 29 30 31

Counseling w/Tammy Hall

[ MASTTe#) ELA& mathforgrades3®) | Big Sky AM (10:00-11:00)

Glendale PM (1:00-2:00)

SLT @ Ext. Day Blizzard Drill 3:00 p.m.
Notes:
Student Attendance
Big Sky School Glendale School

August: 99.5%

August: 95.4%

September: 99.3%

September: 97.3%

October: 99.1%

October: 94.9%

November: 97.6%

November: 99.1%

December: 96.9%

December: 97.8%

January: January:
February: February:
March: March:




April: April:
May: May:
Staff Attendance:

August-81%
September-98%
October-81%
November-96%
December-95%

Strengths:

The Christmas programs at both schools were wonderful! And, the students had a
surprise visit for Santa Claus.

Concerns/Needs:

BHS counselors begin providing counseling services to the Colony School beginning in

January.

Greetings from Glendale,

On behalf of the students
and myself, we wish you
all a Happy New Year!
After a month of practice
and a lot of hard work the
Christmas program was a
huge success. The
students did such a
wonderful job and | am so
very proud of them. Thank
you to Rebecca Rappold,
Jennifer Wagner, Violet
Sinclair, and Jimmy
Running Fisher for taking
time out of their busy day
to attend. Also, an extra
special “Thank You” to
Jimmy for playing Santa
Claus. | know the students
and colony members
greatly appreciate your
presence.

GLENDALE COLONY SCHOOL
Submitted by: Cindy Show




As we return back after the
break we will be winding
down the 1st half of the
academic year. Students
will be taking the Aimsweb
Winter benchmark
assessments and the
second MAST testlet.
Wishing much happiness
to all of you in the New
Year!

Your partner in education,
Cindy Show
Glendale colony teacher

Bto Sky CoLONY SCHOOL
Submitted by: Ellen Christoferson & Jackie Gregoire

We had an attendance rate of 94% this month. We have had a lot of activity packed into a short
amount of time. The students put on a Christmas play every year. We have been practicing our
plays and songs. The students have also
been working on Christmas crafts to make
our room festive. The older students took it
upon themselves to decorate. We were
very pleased to hear them talking about how
to estimate and measure where they
wanted the decorations to go. It seems that
they are really using their math.




Our Christmas program went well and was well attended. Thank you for coming Rebecca
Rappold, Jen Wagner, Violet Sinclair Boggs, Lester Johnson and Jimmy RunningFisher. A
special thank you to “Santa Claus” for his appearance and passing out candy canes to all the
colony children.

Have a great holiday season,
Mrs. Christoferson
Mrs. Gregoire







